12 January 1979

Mr.William Rees-Mogg
The Times
London

Dear Mr. Rees-Mogg,

Though I have no idea what the prospects are of THE TIMES
re-appearing in the reasonably near future, I would like
you to see the enclosed draft of an article which I should
wish firts to offer to you, though its topical character
would make me reluctant to postpone publication indefinitely.
My alternative would be the Daily Telegra if they will take
it. Could you let me know whether and when ¥ou think that
you might be able to publish it. I will in the meantime

O endeavour to polish it fubther. Of course I should be most
grateful for any comments and suggestions for improvement.

VEry sincerely yours,

F.A.Hayek

P.S. I will be in the U.S. February 8 - 20.
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